
 

BAYSIDE PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCE  

We are excited to try this sign-up pilot for this school year as it will 
hopefully make it easier for parents to electronically choose their 
desired time and confirm their choice completely online!   

Bayside parent teacher conferences will be held on the following days. 

Wednesday, February 8 
Thursday, February 16 
Wednesday, February 22 

*During your conference you will rotate every 5 minutes to see your 
child's core academic teachers.  

*If your child takes math at a different grade level please call the office 
at 414-247-4202 or email jbrockhus@foxbay.org to arrange a time. 

*All Specialists will be available to conference with you on a first 
come-first served basis.  

TO SIGN UP CLICK BELOW 

SignUp.com  

Quick Directions: 

 Click the Orange view button for your child’s grade 

 Click the Orange Sign up button for the day & time you prefer 

 Click the Green Save button 

 Check your email for a confirmation 

 To make any changes, refer to the confirmation email. 

Please sign up as soon as possible to arrange the best time for you. 

If you need assistance or do not have internet access please call the 
front office at 414-247-4202. 
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